
Transfer Station & Recycling Center 

Storm Debris 

The recent nor’easter resulted in tree damage across the Town of Barnstable. The Department of Public 
Works would like to inform residents on ways to handle storm debris from their property. 

The Transfer Station & Recycling Center will not be accepting storm debris from residents. The Transfer 
Station is permitted to accept leaves and grass only.  

It is recommended that residents contact a private contractor to clean up storm debris or residents can 
bring storm debris to a yard waste and brush disposal facility. Cape Resources (Marstons Mills), T.W. 
Nickerson (Chatham), Robert Childs, Inc. (South Dennis) and S&J Exco (South Dennis) are facilities on 
Cape Cod that accepting these materials. 

As a reminder, open burning season does not begin until January 15, 2022. Please contact your Fire 
District with questions on open burning. 


